
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children in Need 
We had a great spotty day yesterday and have collected £135.00 for Children in Need. Thank you for your 
support. 

 
 

School News 
• Class 1 have been involved in the Into Film Festival this week and visited Vue Cinema York to see 

the Disney Film Aladdin. 

• Mrs Metcalfe and Mr Smith hosted and attended ASP training this week which is the new way of 
rolling out data set up by the DFE. 

• Year 6 children visited Castle Howard with Mrs Metcalfe, Mrs Magson and Mrs Rough, where they 
decorated the Christmas tree in the Chapel. All the children in school this week wrote a thoughtful 
message and decorated a bauble. 

• A football team attended a tournament hosted by Langton school at Leavening. They did incredibly 
well and showed great skill and team spirit. Thank you to all those parents and grandparents who 
were able to pop along and support them. The children always love to see you there! 

• We are edging nearer to the building works in the School House and you may have noticed that the 
fence erection is underway! 

 
 

Individual Photos  
These will take place in the Chapel schoolroom on Monday afternoon. Unless you have already let us know 
every child will have an individual photograph taken.  A reminder that older and younger siblings can be 
brought to the Chapel at 2.30pn onwards. 

 
 

Chaplins Pantos - Aladdin 
As we have already advised this year a pantomime company will be coming to us.  It will be held in the 
Village Hall on Friday 8th December and will start at 1.30pm and should finish at 3pm. All children will 
attend, consent forms are not necessary in this instance.   
We are asking for a voluntary contribution towards the cost of this event and the hire of the Village Hall of 
£8.00 per child. 
Friends and family are very welcome to join us for this production; however there will be a charge of £6.00 
per person - tickets are available from the school office. 
Oh Yes they are…! 
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Slingsby VillageWebsite and Newsletter Group AGM 
The next Slingsby Village Website and Newsletter (SWANG) AGM will be held on Thursday 23rd November 
2017 in The Grapes at 7.30pm. Everyone is warmly invited to attend this year’s AGM. Refreshments and 
snacks are provided. 
We are also currently looking for two volunteers to join the team as Chairperson and as Secretary so why 
not come along, meet the team and see what it’s all about.  
For more information or if you have any questions, please visit the website 
https://www.slingsbyvillage.co.uk/, email admin@slingsbyvillage.co.uk or feel free to speak to Joanna 
Bradley (Henry Alderson’s mum). 

 


